




















Dear Mr.Graziano,
Thank you for taking the time to write the letter and for your dedication to serving our community. I appreciate
your leadership and the efforts you make to address the concerns of our citizens.

Sincerely,

Svetlana G Miroshnichenko
2036 Tropic Isle

Lauderdale by the sea, F1 33062

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.







significant utility costs. During a recent service visit from an FPL technician, | was reassured that funding for upgrading the
underground powerlines has been allocated and is simply waiting for scheduling, which gives me hope.

That said, | kindly ask for your compassionate support in advocating for the inclusion of Lauderdale By The Sea in the
eligible list for the SSUP program. The safety and well-being of our community depend on this initiative, and it is vital that
we receive the same opportunities for protection and enhancement as our neighbors.

Thank you for your attention to this matter that weighs heavily on the hearts of many in our community. | genuinely
appreciate your guidance and support as we work together toward a brighter, safer future.

Warm regards,

George Beebe

Bel-Air resident

(C) 215-498-3717

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.







I urge your office to take immediate action to ensure LBTS is included on the SSUP eligibility list. We cannot
afford to wait until a devastating storm proves what we already know—that our community needs protection.
Our neighboring municipalities have been given the opportunity to safeguard their residents, and we deserve the
same.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and to working together to protect
our community.

Best regards,
Kathy Schottke

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.







We desperately need your help from your office to be included on the eligible list before weather proves the need and
we have not had the opportunity to safeguard our community as our surrounding municipalities.
John A. Graziano
Commissioner
Town of Lauderdale By The Sea
Cell: 518-466-2345

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.




